
Guidelines for inclusion of recent scientific literature in the  
Working Group I Fourth Assessment Report. 

 

We are very grateful to the many reviewers of the second draft of the Working Group I 
contribution to the IPCC Fourth Assessment Report for suggestions received on issues of balance 
and citation of additional scientific literature. To ensure clarity and transparency in determining 
how such material might be included in the final Working Group I report, the following 
guidelines will be used by Lead Authors in considering such suggestions.  

In preparing the final draft of the IPCC Working Group I report, Lead Authors may include 
scientific papers published in 2006 where, in their judgment, doing so would advance the goal of 
achieving a balance of scientific views in addressing reviewer comments. However, new issues 
beyond those covered in the second order draft will not be introduced at this stage in the 
preparation of the report.  

Reviewers are invited to submit copies of additional papers that are either in-press or published in 
2006, along with the chapter and section number1 to which this material could pertain, via email 
to ipcc-wg1@al.noaa.gov, not later than July 24, 2006. In the case of in-press papers a copy of 
the final acceptance letter from the journal is requested for our records. All submissions must be 
received by the TSU not later than July 24, 2006 and incomplete submissions can not be 
accepted. 

1 see report outline at http://ipcc-wg1.ucar.edu/wg1/docs/wg1_outline.pdf 
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